
PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

15 April 2024 

Excellency, 

Further to my letters dated 5 December 2023 and 2 February 2024, as well as 

corresponding General Assembly decisions 78/528 A and 78/528 B, I have the honour to enclose 

herewith an additional list of representatives of relevant non-governmental organizations, civil. 

society organizations, academic institutions and the private sector who have applied to participate 

in the Third United Nations Conference on the Landlocked Developing Countries and its 

preparatory process, in accordance with operative paragraph 51 (c) of the General Assembly 

resolution 77/246. 

In the absence of any objection by 5 p.m. on Friday, 19 April 2024, I will take it that there 

is a general agreement on the list. I intend to bring the list to the attention of the Assembly for a 

final decision on participation in the Conference in due course. 

For further information, your Office may contact Mr. Jun Jiang, Advisor on Sustainable 

Development and Financing for Development at my Office by e-mail at jun.jiang1(@un.org. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

ay 
Dennis Francis 

All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York


